
 
 

OFFICE OF BUSINESS AND FINANCE 
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 2404 NORTH GRAND AVENUE│TYLER, TEXAS 75702 

 

Dear Student, 

 

As Texas College comes into a new Academic year, I would like to thank you for choosing to continue 

your education with us. The Texas College community is aware of the financial challenges that many of 

our students and their families are dealing with, and we are making every possible effort to ensure that 

your time and money is well spent. To that effort, we have implemented the following: 

 

 Assessment Fees for the Fall 2020 Semester Have Been Reduced. For the fall 2020 semester 

students can expect to see a reduction in the amount of money that is paid towards assessment 

fees. Students will not be charged for activity and facility fees. Technology, health, and library 

fees will remain the same and will not increase. Additionally, the collection of parking decal fees 

and student ID replacement badge fees has been suspended for the fall semester.  

 

 Laptops Will Be Available for Students Use. In an effort to ensure that all students have 

technology that is necessary to complete their online courses, Texas College has arranged for 

students to request the use of a laptop. Students who receive a laptop will be charged a deposit fee 

of $250.00; the fee will be removed from the account at the end of the semester, when the laptop 

is returned. 

 

 Institutional, Athletic Scholarships Will Be Issued for the Fall 2020 Semester. Students who 

are enrolled at Texas College and participate in an Athletic sport or extracurricular activity such 

as Choir or Band may qualify to receive a scholarship for the fall 2020 semester. Inquiries about 

scholarship opportunities should be made with the Financial Aid office 

(financialaid@texascollege.edu). 

 

 Account Assessment and Counseling for Returning Students. Students who are returning to 

Texas College for the fall 2020 semester, who have experienced financial challenges in the past 

that may delay re-enrollment are strongly encouraged to contact our Business Office as soon as 

possible. You may email the Business Office at BusinessOffice@texascollege.edu or you may 

contact our Accounts Receivable Coordinator at (903) 593-8311, ext. 2274.  

 

The Business Office looks forward to working with you during the 2020-2021 school year and prays that 

you and your family continue to remain safe during these challenging times.  

 

Warm Regards, 

Ms. Millicent L Rickenbacker, MBA 

VP of Business and Finance 
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